
   

Hokkaido University Hospital decided to suspend the undergraduate student exchange 

programs until September 2022. This suspension includes accepting students from partner 

universities and non-partner universities. We apologize for any inconvenience that may 

have been caused by this circumstance. We will update the student exchange information 

considering the situation taking place in Japan. 
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